
Committee members,
My name is Danielle Maillard and I live in Portland, OR. I am writing to express strong support for House Bill 3112.  BIPOC 
communities have faced (and continue to face) enormous and traumatic hardships as a result of the War on Drugs.  It is common 
sense that cannabis tax revenue should be used to support Oregon’s BIPOC communities who have suffered (and continue to 
suffer) immensely from the recent history of cannabis criminalization in Oregon. Thank you for your time.
Danielle Maillard 


